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Reaccreditation of the U.S. Postal Inspection Service Career Development Unit 
 
Washington, DC – On April 21, 2022, the Federal Law Enforcement Training Accreditation (FLETA) Board awarded the 
U.S. Postal Inspection Service Career Development Unit (CDU) reaccreditation. The mission of CDU is to provide 
superior training to all Postal Inspection Service employees and be recognized as a premier law enforcement and 
leadership academy. CDU is responsible for the delivery of Postal Inspector and Postal Police Officer basic training 
programs, in-service training for agency personnel, the applicant assessment center, the polygraph unit, and the 
Executive Resources and Leadership academy. This reaccreditation extends through April 2027.  
 
The FLETA Board is the accrediting agency for all federal law enforcement training and support programs. An 
independent compliance review is held of the academy and/or programs to ensure adherence and compliance with the 
FLETA standards and procedures in the areas of Administration, Training Staff, Training Development, and Training 
Delivery. Reaccreditation of CDU signifies that its training is conducted in a consistent, systematic, and competent 
manner. 
 
For more information on the U.S. Postal Inspection Service, please visit:  
https://www.uspis.gov/about.   
 
For more information on the reaccreditation of the U.S. Postal Inspection Service’s Career Development Unit by FLETA, 
please visit: 
https://www.fleta.gov/programacademy/postal-inspection-service-career-development-unit. 
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